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Mission at Pioneer:  
      Pioneer’s unique community focuses on building connections and a collaborative culture between 

school, families and the community to  inspire students and staff  to grow daily. 

Expectations at Pioneer: 

      Safe, Caring, Respectful, Responsible 

 

PARENT VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!!! GET VOLUNTEER TRAINING BEFORE OR AFTER SCHOOL IN ROOM 5.          

IF YOU HAVE ALREADY BEEN TRAINED, YOU JUST NEED TO UPDATE YOUR INFORMATION ANNUALLY.      

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS TO LISTEN TO KIDS READ, SWEEP SIDEWALKS AND HELP WITH PARKING LOT    

DUTY! STOP BY THE OFFICE FOR MORE INFORMATION!                                                                               

IT TAKES A COMMUNITY TO MAKE A GREAT SCHOOL!  

    

    

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  31/2 1/3 2/4 

 Jr High Mask 

making at 

Lunch time 

3/5 

 Family Game 
Night 

5:30 – 7 pm 

4/6 

   

6-8PM Jr. High 

Dance 

5 
CTE CAREER 

EXPLORA-

TION PHS 9 

am- 12 pm 

6 

NJHS 

Food 

Drive  

  

7/1 

9:40 Break-

fast 

10:00 Late 

start for stu-

dents  

8/2 

GENERAL 

ELECTION 

9/3 

Choir Festival 

at CHS 

10/4 

PROGRESS REPORT 

PERIOS ENDS 

 Veterans Day 
Breakfast 7:45 

Assembly 9 am 

11 

VETERANS 

DAY 

OFFICES 

CLOSED  

12 

13 14/5 

  

15/6 16/1 

  

  

17/2 

 ELEM PROGRESS 

REPORT DISTRIBU-

TION 

8th grade to 

CHS for MY 

LIFE 

18/3 

  

Turkey Trot 

19 

20 21 

FALL BREAK 

ALL SCHOOLS & 

DISTRICT  

OFFICES 

CLOSED 

22 

FALL BREAK 

ALL SCHOOLS & 

DISTRICT  

OFFICES 

CLOSED 

23 

FALL BREAK 

ALL SCHOOLS & 

DISTRICT  

OFFICES CLOSED  

24 

THANKSGIV-

ING DAY 

OFFICES 

CLOSED 

25 

THANKSGIV-

ING RECESS 

OFFICES 

CLOSED 

26 

27 

 

28/4 

 4:30 pm PTO 
Meeting 

29/5 

  

 

30/6 

  

 

   

  

  



 

 

 Title 1, 21st CCLC and PTO proudly present our 

FAMILY GAME NIGHT! 

 

Come on out and enjoy a night of good old-fashioned fun as Pioneer hosts its first Family 
Game Night. 

Thursday, November 3rd 

5:30—7:00 pm in the MPR 

Pizza dinner provided by the PTO for only $1.50 per person, which consists of 1 slice of  
pizza, a drink and a cookie! 

Bring your favorite game to play...Trouble, UNO, Scrabble... 

 

Late Start Days… 

The following is a list of late start days for the          

remainder of the school year. Remember that school 

starts at 10:10 am and that breakfast begins at 9:40. 

Always make sure your child is here no later than 

10:00. If your child rides a bus, they will be picked up 

approximately 90 minutes later than their normal day 

pick-up times.                      

Don’t be late! 

Monday, November 7 

Monday, December 12 

Monday, January 30 

Monday, March 6 

Monday, April 24 

Monday, May 8 

Parents/Guardians: 

Please take an opportunity to remind your children to be aware of their surroundings when walking to and from school. 

Some “Stranger Danger” tips that you may want to share with your child are: 

 Don’t talk to strangers at any time 

 Walk with others to and from school, as well as other places 

 Be aware of travel time and routes 

 Go directly to school or home 

 Develop a code word to use between your child and a trusted friend or family member should an emergency arise 

We at Pioneer Elementary are committed to the safety of all our children both at school and in the community. Please    
review these tips with your child. We thank you for your partnership and cooperation!     

Hello Pioneer Patriots…                                                  
My name is Angie Floyd and I am excited to work with 

all of you in my new position as Secretary at our 
school.  I have been  working as an Instructional     
Assistant here at Pioneer since the beginning of the 
school year.  I recently moved to the Phoenix area 
from Albuquerque, New Mexico where I worked as the 
Office Assistant at an elementary school. I love    
working at Pioneer Elementary!  My experience with 
the students, parents, and staff here at Pioneer has 
been wonderful!  Please feel free to introduce yourself 
to me next time you are in the office.   

 

Welcome 
Mrs. Floyd 

JUST A REMINDER THAT BIKES AND SCOOTERS SHOULD 

STILL HAVE LOCKS ON THEM EVEN 

THOUGH THEY ARE IN THE BIKE RACK! 

THANK YOU!  

 

Karen Jordan has  

received a promo-

tion and will now be 

working at the dis-

trict office.  We 

wish her the best. 

Facebook  

https://www.facebook.com/

https://www.facebook.com/PioneerElementary/

